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The recipient of the 2024 AEA Distinguished 
Economic Education Award is Wendy Stock, 
Montana State University. Professor Stock has  
made significant contributions to all areas of 
economic education for more than 25 years. Her 
scholarship includes a 15-year project studying 
many facets of and factors related to doctoral programs in 
economics. She has also written about trends in college majors and the impact of 
student-led recitation classes on learning. In addition to her outstanding research, 
Professor Stock is recognized as an excellent teacher and mentor and has a strong 
record of service to the discipline. Her service includes multiple terms on the AEA’s 
Committee on Economic Education and Committee on the Job Market, seven 
years as an associate editor for the Journal of Economic Education, and nearly 
two decades as the director of the AEA Graduate Studies in Economics website.

About the Award 
The annual AEA Distinguished Economic Education Award acknowledges 
sustained and impactful contributions to economic education including 
teaching, the development of curriculum and pedagogy, scholarship of 
teaching and learning (SoTL), mentoring, and service.

The award is conferred at the Committee on Economic Education’s 
Friends of Economic Education Reception, which is held at the 
ASSA Annual Meeting.

Nominations  
Information about the nomination and selection 
process is available at aeaweb.org/go/deea.

Annual Nomination Deadline:  
October 1
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